
Important dates to keep in mind in the run up to Christmas:

Friday 10th December - 
Christmas jumper day. Pupils will need to wear their normal
uniform with a Christmas jumper if they wish

Theater in school for the pantomime 'Puss in Boots' 

Whitwell Players Pantomime 

Tuesday 14th December
KS1 Winter play for parents. Please let us know if you plan to
attend.

Wednesday 15th December
KS2 sing along at the church. Please let us know if you plan
to attend

Thursday 16th December
Christmas dinner for pupils. 

Kids Rock!




On Wednesday,  Rowans and Oaks went on the first school trip
of the year to Duxford Imperial War Museum. The children
thoroughly enjoyed exploring the different exhibits and
developing their knowledge of WW1 and WW2 which they are
covering in History this half term. 

We also learnt about conflict over more recent years, piecing
together a timeline of important events which have shaped
British History. 
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This week the Silver Birches have been learning about
angles. We have begun to learn about the different types of
angles: such as acute, obtuse, and right angles. 

We have combined this knowledge with our skills of coding.
We programmed the Pro Bots to move from one place to
another, adjusting the angle they turned to be an acute,
obtuse or right angle. We also used them to create different
angles using boarder roll to show them.
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We were very excited to discover a post office in our
classroom this week! We learnt about what happens to a letter
or card once it has been posted, then we put this into practice
as we wrapped up our own parcels and wrote our own cards.
They were taken to the post office to be weighed, sorted and
the staff told us how much we needed to pay for our stamps.
The cards and parcels were then put into sacks for the
postman to deliver.
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